PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL


Invitation for core group members to attend the first statutory LAC review which is to consider the ending of the cp plan.

	INSERT NAME
<<Address Line 1>>
<<Address Line 2>>
<<Address Line 3>>
<<Post Code>>
	
	<<INSERT SENDER'S NAME>>
<<Address Line 1>>
<<Address Line 2>>
<<Address Line 3>>
<<Post Code>>

	
	Secure email address:
	<<INSERT>>

	
	Direct dial/ext:
	<<INSERT>>

	
	Ask for:
	<<INSERT>>

	
	Our ref:
	<<INSERT>>

	
	Date:
	<<INSERT>>


Dear INSERT NAME
Please be advised that (Add childs/childrens name) who are subject to child protection plan /s has/ve recently become a looked after child/children.

In line with The Children Act 1989 guidance and Regulations a looked after child review is to be held on (add date and time) at (venue). 
As you have been a member of the core group it is recognised that you may wish to take part in this process to make recommendations in this regard and you are invited to attend the first statutory care plan review for this purpose

This first statutory care plan review will consider the continued relevance of the child protection plan. A decision will be reached regarding ending that plan and incorporating the safeguarding elements into the looked after child care plan.

Please be aware that the looked after review process is a more informal meeting and the child is much more likely to be in attendance than at a child protection conference so any contributions need to take this into account.

Please let us know if you plan to attend as we would like to prepare parents and children as to whom they are likely to meet at the meeting.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely
<<Insert Name>>
<<Insert Title>>
Kent County Council
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